
 

 

 

 

October 27, 2021 

 

Dear valued Appcast clients, 

  

I'm very excited to announce that effective November 1, 2021, we are joining forces 

with My IT Guy Corp., a long running MSP based out of Kitchener.  I will be joining 

long-time colleague Adam Smith as My IT Guy's CIO with a mandate to lead their 

vCIO programme.   

  

We'll be reaching out over the coming weeks to arrange a meeting to introduce the 

new team, and to discuss changes and benefits you can expect as a result of this 

move.  

 

Thank-you for your continued and valued business over the past several years. It 

has been a privilege to be your IT guy, and it will continue to be a great pleasure to 

do so as part of a greater team - at My IT Guy! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Mike Diamond 

 


